
 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that the Special Meeting of the Lakewood Industrial 
Commission scheduled to take place on April 2, 2020 at 11:00 AM has been 
canceled due to technical issues preventing the remote meeting from taking 
place. 
 
Further public notification will be made in the event of a rescheduled 
meeting.  
 

By 
Steven Reinman 

Executive Director 


